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15th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Warm Weather 
 
In anticipation of the temperature exceeding 32˚ on Friday we are encouraging students to 
wear their college PE kit instead of their usual college uniform (this includes Yr 11 students 
sitting exams on Friday).  
 
Can we also recommend that students have a water bottle and apply some high protection 
sunscreen.  Whilst we feel that this is a sensible response to exceptional weather, we hope 
this temporary deviation in uniform is taken in good faith.  We will take a very dim view of 
students attempting to wear anything other than the college PE kit this Friday.  
 
Thank you for your support.   
 
Yours faithfully   
  
  
  
Simon Warburton   
Principal   
 


